
CENTENNIAL
RESOURCE PRODUCTION LLC

March 7, 2018

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Ms. Karen Sharp (District 1) 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, NM 88240

HOBBS OCD 

MAR #920«

RECEIVED

Re: Exception for Tubingless Completion

Dear Ms. Sharp,

Centennial Resource Production would like to request an exception for tubingless completion 
on the following well:

• Juliet Federal Com #001H (30-025-43385)

Currently this well is flowing naturally up 5 Zi" casing. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out to us.

Sr. Regulatory Analyst
720-499-1482
Melissa.Luke@cdevinc.com
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